
UNITED STATES SENATE 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 2 0 5 1 0  

September 30,2004 

Hannon Library 
1250 Siskiyou Blvd 
Ashland, OR 97520-5010 

Dear Friends: 

Congratulations on being named the Federal Depository Library of 
the Year by the Federal Depository Library Program. This is a 
prestigious honor that dates back to Thomas Jefferson and you must 
be very proud. 

Southern Oregon University has greatly benefited from Hannon 
Library's achievements. Achievements such as the Digital Archives 
project, classes teaching use of the Government documents to 
undergraduates, and the relocation of the Government Documents 
collection to the main floor. These accomplishments help ensure 
that students, and the community, have the accessibility and the 
knowledge to use Hannon Library's vast resources. 

Congratulations again on your remarkable achievement. Libraries 
are the cornerstones of communities and I am so happy that this one 
is in such good hands. Best wishes for your continued success. 

Sincerely, 

RON WEN 
United States Senator 


